
Reminders
Please remember to bring a refillable water bottle and extra 

mask to school every day. 

What’s Happening 
This Month

A Peek At What We Are Learning

A Note From 
Mrs. N & Mrs. R

October 2020   6th Grade Newsletter

The school year is already 
underway with beautiful fall 
foliage and lots of learning. 
We are so happy to have 
each student learning with 
us! Every week, students 
have reading logs and spelling 
activities or studying to 
complete for homework.

• Thurs.. 10/8:

•½ Day of School

• Fri. 10/9:

• NO SCHOOL - Administrative 

Day for Teachers

Reading We are reading memoirs & biographies, and reviewing point of 
view, basic grammar skills, and figurative language.

Writing We are reviewing the parts of a paragraph and writing 
paragraphs. Then, we will be writing multi-paragraph memoirs.

Math
We are Learning about number properties, the order of 
operations, and we will be beginning to talk about decimals. We 
are also continuing to work to build fluency in our multiplication 
facts.

Science
We just finished an experiment looking at what substances will 
clean a penny best, and why. We are now starting a unit on 
properties of matter in science.

Social 
Studies

We are reviewing aspects of World Geography, including the Five 
Themes of Geography.


